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Mrs. Lu Burson

Central District FLDEP
3319 Maguire Boulevard
Suite 232

Orlando. FL 32803-3767

RE: Safety-Kleen (Sanford, FL) Non-Regulated Waste Operational Change

Dear Mrs. Burson,

1 would like to notify your department about upcomming operational changes for handling two
non-regulated waste streams. We will be removing the two temporary Baker tanks currently on-
site which were used to store antifreeze and industrial non-haz wastewater. Due to high
transportation cost were are no longer using rail cars and the purpose of the temporary tanks were
to provide an interim solution of handling these waste streams.

Moving forward, we will be installing a double walled 20,000-gallon tank to store reclaimable
ethvlene glycol, destined for Georgia Petroleum or a comparable approved glycol recovery
facility. This tank will not hamper current containment volumes, the tank will be free standing
and not located in our tank farm. The tank should be installed by the end of April.

TWS will be providing a tanker for our industrial non-haz wastewater. We will be staging the
tanker in the back loading dock containment area. Once the tanker is full, IWS will exchange the
full tanker with an empty.

If you have any questions regarding these operations, please feel free to contact me at (813) 340-
0976.

Sincerely,
“f/@‘mrwﬁ
att Hedrick

Safetv-Kleen Corp. EHS Manager

Ce. Cindy Bruce (Safety-Kleen- Sanford)
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